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MOTH BALLS/BOULES A MITES

G.H.WOOD 
SANITATION FOR THE NATION

MOTHKILLER MOTH BALLS

GUARANTEE: NAPHTHALENE 99%

DOMESTIC

400 g

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

REG.NO. 14891 P.C.P. ACT

G.H.WOOD, DIVISION OF ECOLAB LTD.
5105 TOMKEN ROAD, MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO

L4W 2X5

G.H. Wood brand Moth Balls will kill all stages of clothes moth
life when used as directed.  Leaves no odour when articles
treated are aired in the sunlight.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

For best results, articles should be cleaned, brushed and aired
before treatment or storage.  Use moth balls at the rate of 400
grams to approximately .025 cubic metres of tightly enclosed
space.

Liberally distribute moth balls throughout the folds of the
garments and around the sides of the container.  To ensure
complete killing of all clothes moth life, keep container tightly
sealed at all times and for at least seven days after addition of
moth balls.  After removing articles from storage, brush
thoroughly and hang out of doors in the sunlight.  Not effective
in closets of everyday use.

CAUTION:  The physical form of this product represents an



attractive hazard to children.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN!   
May be harmful if swallowed!  If swallowed, give water, induce
vomiting.  Get medical attention immediately!  Do not store in
contact with infants' clothing or bedding.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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